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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
We are writing in support of the Kyle of Sutherlands proposal to create facilities for motorhomes in Bonar 
Bridge.  
We are aware that there is an increasing problem with motorhomes parking in inappropriate places and 
leaving a mess behind them. This proposal will offer a regulated area for these vans to park in a location 
which will benefit the local economy without any displacement of services as there is no caravan parks in 
the Bonar Bridge area at present. 
Having this provision at Bonar Bridge will also encourage travellers to explore the inner heart of Sutherland 
rather than just travel the North the North Coast 500 which can be rather busy in peak season. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
Lynn and Darren Redfern  
(Dornoch Caravan and Camping Park) 
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David Watson 

Manager 
Kyle of Sutherland Development Trust 
The Barn 
Drovers Square 
Ardgay 
Sutherland 
IV24 3AL 
 

25th September 2020 
 
Dear David, 
 
Kyle of Sutherland Tourism Infrastructure Project 
 
As Chair of the North Highland Initiative I am happy to give my full support to Kyle of 
Sutherland Development Trust’s project to develop infrastructure to support the 
sustainable development of overnight motor home parking in Bonar Bridge, 
Invershin and Rosehall. 
 
There has been a lot of publicity recently about irresponsible tourism and 
unacceptable behaviour by some visitors since lockdown was lifted in July. This has 
impacted on all the communities across the Highlands and Islands. Projects such as 
the one being developed by KoSDT will provide better facilities for visitors whilst at 
the same time reducing issues such as increased waste and impacts on parking and 
pressures on local services. There will also be the knock-on effect of increased trade 
for local shops and service businesses. 

In my view this application fits in well with the key elements of the RTIF criteria as it 
addresses comprehensively the visitor pressure points, identified by the key 
stakeholders in the KoSDT area.  It also addresses much of what the North Highland 
Initiative have been lobbying for with regards the urgent requirement for tourism 
infrastructure including clean, covid-19 compliant toilets and Motorhome waste 
management facilities. 

The application has taken into consideration a sustainable approach in its delivery 
and management whilst enhancing community capacity building within the KoSDT 
area, something which the North Highland Initiative have strongly advocated for the 
region as a whole.  This in turn strengthens both communities and private businesses 




